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August 11, 2021

TO: Mayor and Common Council
FROM: Board of Public Works
SUBJECT: Sidewalk Privilege Agreement

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the July 28, 2021 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to review
request for a Sidewalk Privilege Agreement located at 702 York Street for an exterior deck
and wheelchair ramp.

“Moved by City Attorney Kathleen McDaniel, Seconded by Alderperson Brey, and
unanimously carried to approve the request and have the City Attorney draft a sidewalk

privilege agreement. Ayes, 7. Nays, none.”

Very Truly Yours,

S JuckergliBudcin

MACKENZIE REED-KADOW
Secretary Board of Public Works
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